
 

  

Date: March 1, 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
As we reflect on this week's events, we want to thank you for your 
ongoing support and involvement, particularly in our recent Haq al Laila 
celebration. 
 
We are pleased to share that our school was awarded the STEM 
Innovation Implementation Award during the Edutech 360 Summit 
Awards hosted by Guardian One Technologies on 29th February 2024. 
In addition, our Sixth Form students successfully participated in the Tag 
and Dodgeball Finals held today at the school campus. 
 
Our teachers are also actively engaging in external workshops to 
enhance their practices and ensure the delivery of quality education to 
every student. We want to remind you that mock exams for our senior 
students will commence next week. 
 
Looking ahead, we have a busy week planned, including Literacy 
Week, which will feature a Book Fair, Speech Competition, Cook a 
Book, Character Dress Up Day, etc.  Our inclusion department has 
scheduled an Inclusion Fest, “LIL’TRADE FEST” on Friday, 8th March, 
encouraging entrepreneurial spirit and essential life skills development 
amongst our students. 
 
Your continued support is vital to improving our students’ attendance 
and tardiness. Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to 
your participation in the upcoming events. 
 



 

  

Activities Next week 
 

 
 
 
Have a restful weekend! 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Susan Rubin Varghese 

Deputy Principal 

  

 


